
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/30/2015 4:36:47 PM
Subject: FW: Winter Weather Awareness Proc

Attachments: Winter Weather Awareness 2015.pdf

Governor Nikki Haley today announced Winter Weather Awareness Week throughout the State of South Carolina.  In 
a statewide proclamation, the governor encourages  all  South  Carolinians  to  join  the  South  Carolina  Emergency  
Management  Division,  the  National  Weather  Service,  the  State  Emergency  Response  Team,  and  County  
Emergency  Managers  in  this  effort  to  increase  awareness  for  winter  weather  safety  and  the importance of 
disaster preparedness.
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